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Facility Notice 

   
 

GENERAL NOTICE  
12/5/2018 – Facility Notice #26932 (Case 4061367) 
 
A recent concern in the private neighborhood irrigation system was identified or reported which 
requires attention.   
 
General Information 
A few of your neighbors have expressed interest in our Assisted Irrigation Delivery District (AIDD) 
program. There will be an informational meeting on Friday, December 14, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. to discuss 
how an IWDD can benefit your neighborhood. The meeting will take place in the front yard of 425 N. 
Brimhall, Mesa, AZ 85203. The enclosed brochure provides a summary of what an Irrigation Water 
Delivery District (IWDD) is and its benefits.      
 
SRP appreciates your efforts to help improve water flow, prevent water loss, and avoid flooding. We 
thank you for being a valued water customer and look forward to meeting your irrigation delivery needs. 
If you have any other questions, or need additional details regarding this matter, please contact us at 
(602) 236-3333. We are available 24 hours per day, seven days a week to assist you. 
 
Thank you, 
 
SRP IRRIGATION  
(602) 236-3333 | (602) 236-4444 Español  
waterdel@srpnet.com  | srpnet.com 
 
Reference: Canal 3, Lateral 036, Gate 1000  |  JDC   
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